FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE June 13, 2001

STATEMENT OF NARAL ON THE
BORN ALIVE INFANT PROTECTION ACT

Consistent with our position last year, NARAL does not oppose passage of
the Born Alive Infants Protection Act. Last year's committee and floor debate
served to clarify the bill's intent and assure us that it is not targeted at Roe v.
Wade or a woman's right to choose.
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